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14 November, 2023

Kia ora Glen Oroua whānau,

We had wonderful involvement of students in the Manawatu Oroua Boys 
& Girls Championship Day last Saturday, alongside a beautiful day.  The
students participation in this, alongside all of the students’ diaries that
were entered, resulted in us once again winning the B&A Cup - for the
school that earned the most points at Championship Day.  We really
appreciate the work of the Boys & Girls Club team that enable us to
continue to participate in this event. 

Rongotea Lions Christmas Parade…
This will be held on Sunday 19 November and our school will again be entering a float.  The theme for our 
school float this year is ‘Summer Wonderland’ and students will wear summery clothes - with a dash of 
Christmas.  Hawaiian shirts, jandals, sunhats, boardies etc.  We do ask that students have their shoulders 
covered (so no togs) as they're up on the float for quite a while. 

We meet by the Op Shop side of the Square (11am onwards for helpers, or by 12.15pm to jump on the 
float).  Judging starts at 12.30pm, with the Parade itself at 1.00pm.  The hour of putting the float together 
is usually pretty full on, so we'd appreciate lots of help!  There are plenty of stalls to purchase lunch from 
while kids wait for the  parade to start.  Remember to sunscreen up beforehand, and any cancellation will 
be shared via Seesaw in the morning.

Whānau Feedback Opportunity…
Today we have shared a survey with you to allow you to offer your 
perspective on the future direction of our kura.  A paper copy of the
survey was sent home today, along with a link to the same, online version
via Seesaw.  The good news is - you only need to fill in one!  The survey 
closes on Friday 24 November - so  get onto it right away!  We are really 
looking forward to hearing your feedback. 

Life Education with Tim…
It has been wonderful to again have Tim from 
Life Education working with our tamariki 
reinforcing important messaging about 
wellbeing and relationships.  The children and 
teachers love his energy and enthusiasm, which 
come with a good smattering of ‘dad jokes’, and 
it is great for the children to hear these ideas 
from another adult..
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Coming Up…
         Thurs 16 Nov        Year 7&8 to Tech

Sunday 19 Nov     Rongotea Christmas Parade
Weds 22 Nov       Teacher Only Day
Thurs 23 Nov        Year 7&8 to Tech
Friday 24 Nov      Glen Oroua Hangi
Thurs 30 Nov        Year 7&8 to Tech
Friday 1 Dec        Marquet Day
Thurs 7 Dec          Year 7&8 to Tech
Friday 8 Dec        Ki o Rahi Tournament (Y5-6)
Monday 11 Dec     School Trip to Levin
Weds 13 Dec        Prizegiving 7pm
Friday 15 Dec        School finishes for year (12pm)

Teacher Only Day
Next Wednesday (22 November) our school will be closed for instruction and supervision while we have a 
Teacher Only Day. Our teachers will be involved in professional development with a number of other primary 
schools from the Manawatū around implementing the upcoming changes to the refreshed New Zealand 
curriculum.

Te Kawau 
Cluster Athletics…

Glen Oroua Hangi
Please RSVP by Friday 17 November to share in this. School 
whānau and Glen Oroua community are warmly welcome.


